
 
 
Dear Patient,  
 

We encourage all of our surgical knee patients to participate in the Hospital for Special 

Surgery Knee Registry. We ask that you take ten to fifteen minutes to complete a questionnaire 

about your knee condition and sports participation. At two, five, and ten years after your 

surgery, we will send you a short follow-up questionnaire.  

 
 Your responses in this important initiative will give us another tool to monitor your 

progress. Additionally, your feedback will allow all of the HSS knee surgeons to continuously 

improve our care for patients with knee pain. Please complete this baseline questionnaire 

BEFORE your surgery.  

 

 You will receive an email that looks like the image below. You may also access the 

questionnaire directly at: https://login.oberd.com/institutions/hssacl 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact us with any questions that may arise at (212) 774-7810. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__login.oberd.com_institutions_hssacl&d=DwMFaQ&c=jNvQucITcQMsdvTsVf6FpQ&r=eMheSNCjKKUyFlKNOY7oug&m=_k3HzHOklizuwilgNo2GBsl5pWG1UazRcuQRnOWrSEA&s=jQ0sPGXnC-5zhWIpNyqlLazbYU8BRrkMtvyee59fbeI&e=

